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Subject State-led Cleanups for Applicants Who Bear No Responsibility for the Release 
Adopted 7/21/2006; 11/17/1995 

 

Any person determined to be an applicant who bears no responsibility for the release pursuant to Colorado statutes 
and regulations has the statutory right to request the state to perform the remediation. This request must be made 
before any remediation beyond emergency response and initial abatement commences. 

 

If any eligible person requests a state-led cleanup, the Division of Oil and Public Safety of the Colorado Department 
of Labor and Employment may schedule cleanup according to available financial and staff resources and based on 
the threat to the environment and public health and safety. 


